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Upcoming Events

Oct. 26 - End of 1st Quarter

Oct. 27 & 28 - NO SCHOOL - Wisconsin Lutheran State Teachers’ Conference

Oct. 30 - Joint Area Reformation Service @ Trinity, Coleman - 4:00 pm (K-8 children sing)

Nov. 2 - K - 8 Report Cards go home

Nov. 2 - Lutheran Pioneers meeting at Zion Peshtigo - 5:30 - 7:00 pm

Nov. 3 - Parent Teacher Conferences - 3:00 - 8:00 pm

Nov. 4 - NO SCHOOL

Nov. 5 - Trinity Leaf Raking/Soup Dinner - 8:00 am - 12:00 pm

Nov. 11 - Grades K-8 Sing in Church - 10:00 am

Three Day School Week

There will be no school tomorrow, Thursday and Friday, October 27 & 28, as the teachers

will be attending the Wisconsin Lutheran State Teachers’ Conference in Milwaukee.



Costume Dress Up

To celebrate Halloween on Monday, October 31 the students are invited to wear a
costume to school. We look forward to seeing those fun costumes! Please avoid scary
or gory costumes so that students of all ages can enjoy the celebration.

Hot Lunch

There will be no hot lunch this week or next week as there will be no school on those 2
Fridays.

Leaf Raking

On Saturday, November 5, we have a community service
opportunity to help Trinity Lutheran Church in Coleman with a
leaf raking event from 8:00 am to 12:00 noon. They will start at

the church and then move to homes in the area. This is a wonderful way to show God’s
love to our neighbors and those in need.  A soup lunch will follow this event.

Health Reminder

Parents, just a reminder that if your child is coughing and/or  has a runny nose or fever,
please keep them home for a day or two until their symptoms improve.  This will help
others stay healthy in our classrooms and allow us to continue as normal.  We greatly
appreciate your help in this matter.

Mission Offering

Our first semester mission offering will be going to the Thai Village,
Inc, a nonprofit organization that works with artisans in Thailand
(Southeast Asia) to support economic self-sufficiency and Christian
education. To learn more about this exciting organization and their

history and connection to our WELS mission work in Thailand, please visit their website
at thaivillage.org Mission offerings will be collected during our chapel service on
Fridays. Last week we collected $46.37 bringing the total of our restart semester
offering to $140.13. Thank you for your heartfelt gifts.

2 Corinthians 9:11 – You will be made rich in every way so that you can be generous on
every occasion, and through us your generosity will result in thanksgiving to God.


